
Director of Student Services 

July 2017 Board Report 

 

Facilities: 

Construction project at DHS is on Schedule to be completed by start of school.  We will begin 

taking occupancy and moving into the office area the week of July 24th. 

LES Preschool playground will be installed by July 24th.  Fencing for the playground to be 

installed on July 25th.  Pour and play surface will be installed by August 1st.   

Blacktopping of LES playground area and school parking lot was completed on July 6th.   

School Safety Numbering and Lettering for LES was completed on July 10th. 

Shelter Locks have been installed at DHS and all classrooms locks have been replaced.  All 

outside locks will be rekeyed on August 3rd.  We will have new access cards and classroom keys 

for DHS. 

DHS has received new Fire Panel and monitoring company and this should save the District 

about $3500 a year in monitoring fees. 

Digital Marquees are scheduled to be installed at LES and DHS on August 1st.  The signage and 

electricity have been completed for the install. 

New Scoreboards for DHS gymnasium hope to be installed the week of July 31st.   

 

Transportation: 

8 hour update for Bus Drivers is scheduled for August 3rd. 

Transportation costs dropped by $40,685.66 which allowed us to buy the school van $25,433 

and still reduce cost by over $15,000. 

Fall sports schedules have been submitted and trip schedules for months of July and August 

have been created.   

 

 

 


